
 
 
 
 
 

PORT GAMBLE S’KLALLAM TRIBE 
Planning Department 

31912 Little Boston Road NE • Kingston, Washington 98346 
 

NRE Building replacement Site Walk through Clarifications: 
 

On November 8th, the Planning department met with contractors on the site 
of the future NRE Modular building. The following points are clarification 
of questions asked by the contractors: 

• The carport being installed will have a sub panel run to it for lights 
and power outlets. 

• Run additional water line behind the new modular for a yard 
hydrant for boat and vehicle washdown. 

• Install new concrete base for existing light pole. Run new power 
and supply new light compatible with existing light pole. 

• Install new fencing to match old. New sliding gate same size as 
existing gate on site. Connect fencing from existing “archives 
“building to new NRE modular building. 

 
 
Please contact Rory McLeod with any questions at Rorym@pgst.nsn.us or 
360-981-9614 
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